
Dear Payette National Forest Staff, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge 

economic and environmental opportunity. I am writing to encourage you to permit the project as 

quickly as possible. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has prioritized public access to Idaho's backcountry. While the company feels 

Stibnite Road is too dangerous to safely transport employees and equipment to the site, they 

recognized how important this route was for residents who live in the area. The ModPRO they 

submitted to the U.S. Forest Service allows Idahoans to continue to access Thunder Mountain by 

driving through the site when it is safe and feasible. Review alternative 2 and you can see Midas 

Gold wants Idahoans to continue to have easy access to our public lands. 

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project as it is important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the 

DEIS and submit comments. Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will 

needlessly delay the project. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Dunk Ellis 


